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Reminder: Tomorrow Neighborhood Meeting

All Residents are invited to attend the neighborhood meeting tomorrow
Tuesday, September 28th at 7:00 pm at the Iglesia de Dios Pentecostal
Church, 9065 John T. White (at the far east end of John T. White Road). The
developer will be there to share information, answer questions, and get your
feedback regarding the proposed development of townhomes at JTWhite
& Eastchase. Click Here to go to the BVWNA webpost for history and other
information about this development.

Reminder: Monday, Sept 27th JTWNA
Meeting

All Residents are invited to attend a neighborhood meeting being hosted by the
John T. White Neighborhood Association (JTWNA) tonight September 27th at
6:00 pm at the First Baptist Hurst at the Trails at 9208 Trammel Davis

Rd., Fort Worth, TX 76118. This meeting will be a general discussion of
District 5 and JTWNA area issues, including active and upcoming zoning
cases, increased traffic issues, and potential solutions.

Update: New time for October 9th Median
Clean-Up

The time for the Fall Median Clean-Up has been changed to 6:45am to
10:00am. Please join your neighbors on Saturday, October 9th in keeping our
neighborhood looking good! Click here to go to the BVWNA Post on the 10/9
Median Clean-Up and the 10/16 Litter Stomp

Update: Date Confirmed for BVWNA Annual
General Meeting

The BVWNA "AGM" (Annual General Meeting) is definitely scheduled for
Saturday, October 23rd from 5:00pm to 7:00pm at the Texas Golf Center.
There will be more information about food, activities and, of course, our general
meeting business! (BVWNA Members: Who do you plan on nominating for
Board Positions?)

Click here to go to the BVWNA Webpost for the latest updates!
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